DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
COMMANDER, NAVAL SURFACE FORCE
UNITED STATES PACIFIC FLEET
2841 RENDOVA ROAD
SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92155-5490

November 2, 2015

Office of the Govenor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Honorable Nikki Haley:

RPCS (SW/AW) Lashawn Caldwell Williams, U.S. Navy, will be
officially retiring from the United States Navy after 26 years
of honorable military service. Her retirement date is March 31,
2016 from Commander, Naval Surface Force, U.S. Pacific Fleet, in
San Diego, California. It would be an honor to present her a
congratulatory letter bearing your signature.

Thank you for helping make this day a memorable occasion for
Senior Chief Williams. The following information is provided:
a. Name: RPCS(SW/AW) Lashawn Caldwell Williams, U.S. Navy
b. Years of Service: 26
c. Date of Retirement: March 31, 2016
d. Date of Ceremony: February 5, 2016
e. Please forward the letter to:
Commander, Naval Surface Force
U.S. Pacific Fleet
Attn: LNC(SW/AW) Maricela Lettieri
2841 Rendova Road
San Diego, CA 92155-5490
Should you have any questions concerning this request,

please contact me at (619) 437-2303 or e-mail:
Maricela.Lettieril@navy.mil.

Sincerely,

M. LETTIERI
By direction



